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Dear Pharmacy Manager, 

RE: East Riding of Yorkshire CCG DOM MAR Requests

After undertaking a review of the current request procedure, a new process is being implemented, this is to allow for a more efficient and systematic approach within ERY CCG. 

Effective from 1st September, all requests need to be submitted using the pro forma template and will be processed twice a month. 
Orders received by close of play on the first Monday of the month will be distributed by the Friday of that same week.

Orders received by the third Monday of the month will be distributed by the Friday of that same week.

Please continue to email the Primary Care NHSE inbox for any orders that you require. Alternatively you can fax orders to 01482 672024 for the attention of Charlotte Pennington.
Thank you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely

Helen Phillips
Commissioning Lead – Primary Care
The NHS East Riding of Yorkshire Clinical Commissioning Group is a Committee of NHS Humber Cluster Board.  NHS Humber Cluster is comprised of NHS Hull, NHS East Riding of Yorkshire, NHS North Lincolnshire and North East Lincolnshire Care Trust Plus.

